

- CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS -

Engineer a brighter future when you volunteer in the 2020 Student Impact Project — Sign up now!

ENGINEERS ALLIANCE FOR THE ARTS (EAA) facilitates a unique classroom bridge-building program in your community. EAA is looking for volunteer engineers, architects, design and construction professionals to fill the teaching spots for our 2020 program. This is a great opportunity to give back to the community — particularly to inspire high school students to potentially pursue engineering or design in college — and also polish your knowledge of bridge design and construction. This teaching opportunity is open to professionals at all levels, whether you are new to the industry, a tenured professional or retired.

If you are new to the program, don't worry! Every class will have a Lead Volunteer to run the lesson plans. We will also have an Orientation Meeting with information on the program and to meet your volunteer team and high school teachers. The **time commitment** is about 3 hours per week (1.5+ hours teaching, 1 hour transportation to and from class, and 0.5 hour of preparation). The program runs January through May.

For more information about the program, check out our website: www.EngineersAlliance.org. Even if you can't participate this year, please help spread the word to coworkers and other engineers or architects you may know.

For more information about programs in your community, please contact:

Oscar Valdez EAAHoustonTX@gmail.com

Volunteer Orientation

January 15, 2020. 6:00 PM 16365 Park Ten Place Suite 325 Houston, TX 77084 If you can't join us in person, please call in and join us via online meeting.

"Before this program, I would have never thought of being an engineer or architect. But after the program, my eyes have opened up to a different path in life."

